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To: Alaska Department of Fish and Game 

Re: Proposed buffer zone to protect wolves In Denali National Park 

Please reinstate a buffer zone on state land along Denali National Park's northeast edge to protect 

wolves from trapping. One of my fondest memories of visiting the park was the opportunity to see wild 

wolves chasing each other near a stream bed a few years ago. This experience thrilled my daughter who 

Is hopeful of a wolf viewing each time we visit I 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Wendy Robbins (Anchorage) 
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